
Season's
Greetings 

and Happy New Year

AS WE PREPARE TO RING IN THE NEW YEAR, 
WE’D LIKE TO WISH ALL OUR FRIENDS 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY HOLIDAYS.

We’ll close at 3:00 on December 24 and will be 
closed December 25 and 26, and January 1. Be sure to 
visit us when in Virginia. The invitation is always open.
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